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H2M honored by ACECNY for 75 years of engineering - Jan.
28

March 17, 2008 - Long Island

H2M, Holzmacher, McLendon & Murrell, P.C. - a multi-discipline engineering and architectural firm -
was honored by the American Council of Engineering Companies of New York (ACECNY). At the
Annual Winter Conference in Albany, N.Y., on January 28, H2M was presented a plague celebrating
75 years of continuous professional practice.
Accepting the award on behalf of H2M was executive vice president, Gary Loesch, P.E., DEE, and
vice president, Anthony Fisher, P.E. Presenting the award on behalf of the ACECNY was Jay
Simson, ACECNY executive director and Greg Kelly, ACECNY president.
H2M has designed and implemented projects that have become part of the fabric of our
communities - water supply and treatment facilities; wastewater treatment plants; fire houses;
schools; commercial buildings; housing; drainage facilities; road construction; and, environmental
testing, protection and remediation. And today, H2M - with offices in N.Y. and N.J. and a staff of
over 250 employees - continues to provide excellence in professional services to meet the changing
needs of our complex society. "It is pleasing to see H2M recognized for all it has done over its long
history to make our community a better place to live," said John Molloy, president and CEO of H2M.
New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



